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________________________________ 
 
Dear PUC Clerk, 
 
I am a resident and voter in the town of Bristol, NH and am writing in support of the NH Saves program 
in Docket 23-068. This wonderful program has over 20 years of successfully saving hundreds of millions 
of dollars in lowering energy bills for residential, commercial, and industrial customers. NH Saves also 
supports local jobs year round in the state. These local investments build our local economies, unlike 
fossil fuels that come from outside NH. Further, local government investments lower energy demands in 
public buildings, thus lowering demand on property taxes. 
 
I feel it is imperative to continue to fund NH Saves and hope you will take my comments into 
consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Bemis 
 


